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o Note: No FPAS survey was conducted in Spring 2020. 
o FPAC requested last Spring that, in addition to the quantitative ratings, the 

comments regarding administrators be made public.  
 Currently, comments only go to the person being evaluated.  

DISCUSSION: The original intent of the FPAS was to share with the deans, provost, and 
president how they are perceived by the faculty. Rather than making comments public, it 
may make more sense to allow comments to be shared with the evaluatee and their 
supervisor. The Faculty Perception of Administrators Committee membership is almost 
all new this year and might wish to develop the survey in a 


